HOUSING AUTHORITY OF THE BOROUGH OF EDGEWATER

NOTICE OF A PUBLIC HEARING

The Housing Authority of the Borough of Edgewater is in the process of developing its
2024 Annual Plan. A public hearing to discuss this plan and invite public comment on
the plan must be conducted. This hearing will be held on Thursday, October 5, 2023

at 9:00 am in the Housing Authority's Community Room located at 300 Undercliff
Avenue Edgewater NJ 07020. All interested parties are invited to attend. The proposed
plan and all information relevant to the Annual Plan will be available for inspection by
the public at the Housing Authority office located at 300 Undercliff Avenue Edgewater
NJ 07020 during the hours of 8:30 AM to 4:30 PM Monday through Friday. It is strongly

recommended you call the office for an appointment to review the plan and its
components.

JOSEPH CAPANO, PHM
EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR



